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Regarding Cooperation in accepting Debris resulting  

from the Earthquake and Tsunami Disaster 
 

The disposal over a wide area of debris resulting from the Great East Japan Earthquake is an urgent 

matter in terms of promoting rapid recovery and reconstruction in the areas struck by the disaster. 

As one method of promoting the acceptance of debris, Aichi Prefecture is studying the feasibility of 

making extensive use of industrial waste disposal facilities existing in the prefecture. 

Aichi Prefecture will be the main actor in this initiative, and intends to take responsibility for all 

associated procedures, extending from the verification of the safety of the debris, the explanation of 

the situation to the municipalities involved, other relevant entities, and residents of related areas, and 

the preparation of facilities, to the completion of the process. We would like to request the 

cooperation of Chubu Electric Power Co., Inc. in accepting debris from the disaster area, assuming, 

of course, that this will not adversely affect the company’s business operations or future land use 

plans. 


